SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER

Monday, October 13, 2014

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Juniors and Seniors:  The window is now open to apply for National Honor Society.  To be considered, you must have a minimum GPA of 3.3, good character, leadership and service involvement.  You can access the application on Mrs. Hammock’s school website.  Applications are due by 3 pm on October 22nd.

Celebrate My Drive:   State Farm Insurance is hosting Celebrate My Drive on October 16th from 4 - 7 at Sault High. Celebrate My Drive is spreading the message - 2N2, 2 eyes on the road, 2 hands on the wheel. Drawings will be held and there will be a texting driving simulator. Remember to log in to Celebrate My Drive every day between Wednesday, October 15th and Friday, October 24th to help Sault High win $25,000 or the grand prize of a $100,000 grant.

College Visits:  The following college visits will take place in the library for any interested junior and senior.  You must stop into the Guidance Office prior to the visit and get a pass from Mrs. Pink.

Rochester College – Friday, October 17th at 1:15
Michigan State – Monday, October 20th at 9:15
Northern Michigan – Thursday, October 23rd at 10:00
LSSU:   Tuesday, October 29 @ 9:15.  
This visit will take place in the Strahl Theater and is open to seniors only.  LSSU will waive the application fee if seniors return their completed application to Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office by Friday, October 31.
Northwood – Thursday, October 30th at 9:15

Influenza vaccine: Commonly referred to as " the flu shot", is now available at Sault Health Adolescent Care Center.  Students must have parent consent and insurance will be billed.  There is a $10 fee if not covered by insurance but no student is denied services due to inability to pay.  The flu vaccine is also available to SAHS teachers and staff--bring your insurance information.  Please call for an appointment.
 
ASVAB:  Any junior or senior interested in taking the Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery is encouraged to sign up with Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office.  There is no cost.
ASVAB will be administered on Tuesday October 21st at Sault Area High School.
Sign up for the ASVAB by Friday, October 17th.
 
Who should take the ASVAB?
> Any junior or senior who is interested in a career in the Armed Forces
> Any junior or senior who wants information about career choices/options
> Any junior or senior who can use some test practice
 


Lunch:     Super Nachos with Ground Beef, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:       Refried Beans, Lettuce & Tomato, Chilled Fruit Cocktail
